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“You are the light of the world.” Matthew 5:14 

 

 

August will be a busy month with lots of class promotions. Children will soon begin transitioning 
to their new classrooms. Parents can encourage children by visiting their new teacher and 
classrooms together! 

Best wishes to all of our children starting Kindergarten. WE WILL MISS YOU! 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our new children and their families starting 
this month. We are so happy to add you all to our LLA family.  

  

PARENT COMMITTEE 

We are starting a Parent Committee here at Lighthouse.  We have quarterly meetings.  If you 
would like to be a part of the committee please let Mrs. Christy or Ms. Ali know.  We will be 

scheduling our first meeting later this month.  

 
A few reminders: 

 Swim clothes should be taken home and washed once a week. 

 For the safety of all children, food/drinks from home are not permitted inside the 

school. 

 Bags and backpacks are not permitted in the classroom.  

 All children need at least one change of clothing. Please remember to replace extra 

clothing when used. 

 
 
 
 
 
Dates to remember: 

 Tuesday, August 11th center wide promotions! 

 

 Monday, September 7th LLA will be closed in observance of Labor Day. 

 Friday, August 7th all Financial agreements must be turned in. 


